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Monday, 27th June 2022 
 

Year Six Leavers’ Jumper and Last Week Celebration 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Further to our email last week about leavers’ assemblies and end of term arrangements, we are 
further able to update that the leavers’ jumpers are ready to be ordered in time for the end of the 

year. Visit https://personalised.clothing/tpaleavers to order a leavers’ jumper! Due to only 
having three weeks left of the year, the deadline for ordering a jumper is the Friday, 1st of July 2022. 
After Friday, the company will make the jumpers and deliver them to school on the 13th of July for 
children to wear on their final week! If you order after the 1st of July, there will be an extra charge to 
have the jumper delivered to your home.  
 
We have also confirmed a date for the children in Year Six to have a final celebration together on the 
field. They will be having a pizza and games afternoon on the field on Monday, 18th of July 2022. We 
will order in a range of pizzas that suit all dietary requirements. The pizzas will arrive at roughly 
2:45pm so the children should have a small lunch as usual. You can then pick the children up from 
school at usual time (3:20pm) from the Nursery gate after their celebration on the field. If your child 
walks home alone, we will dismiss them as usual at 3:20pm. On the last day of school (19th July 2022), 
Year Six can bring in a spare white t-shirt/polo top/school shirt to have signed during the day by 
friends and staff.  We look forward to seeing you all at the leavers’ assembly on the 19th of July at 
10am! 
 
Yours faithfully,  

 
 
 

Miss L. Thomassen 
Head of School 
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